
 

 

 
  

 
 

UNT Police Crime Alert 

Aug. 29, 2024 

UNT Police have received multiple reports of stolen electric scooters from the Denton and Discovery 
Park campuses in the last few days. These scooters are considered motor vehicles under the Clery 
Act. On Aug. 29, 2024, an electric scooter was stolen from a bicycle rack on the northeast corner of 
the University Union. The scooter is described as a black Phantom A8. On Aug. 23, 2024, an electric 
scooter was stolen from inside Eagle Landing Dining Hall. A suspect was identified in the Aug. 23 
case, and the scooter recovered. On Aug. 20, 2024, an electric scooter was reported stolen from 
inside the "A" wing foyer of Discovery Park. This scooter is described as a black and red Gotrax G2 
brand electric scooter and was stolen between July 12, 2024, and Aug. 2, 2024. 

In all three cases, the scooters were left unsecured. 

If you have any information regarding these offenses, contact UNT Criminal Investigative Services at 
940-565-3006 or remain anonymous by calling 940-369-TIPS (8477). 

SAFETY PRECAUTIONS: 

• Immediately report suspicious or dangerous activity to the police by dialing or texting 911. 

• When securing electric scooters, consider using a high-security U-lock. 

• Consider attaching a GPS tracker to your scooter. 

• If possible, remove your scooter’s battery pack when not in use. 
   

  

 


